
  

                  Paul Green Foundation   

           NEWS – July 2013 

It’s not too late to see a 
Paul Green Outdoor Drama this summer! 

 
                                           
              The Lost Colony  
                                    MANTEO, NC 

                                                    
www.thelostcolony.org      
 
 
         Trumpet in the Land  
                  NEW PHILADELPHIA OH 

                                          
http://www.trumpetintheland.com/ 
                                                   

       Texas Musical Drama  
                                CANYON, TX 

     
www.texas-show.com  
                                            

         Stephen Foster Story  
                        BARDSTOWN, KY      

           
                                                                                                                 
http://www.stephenfoster.com 

      

 

Paul and Elizabeth Green Scholarship 
Since 1972 an annual scholarship has been awarded 
to a theatre arts student in the Center for Dramatic 
Art at UNC-Chapel Hill.  This scholarship was set 

up by Green family 
members and friends 
in honor of Paul and 
Elizabeth Green’s 
50th wedding 
anniversary.  The 
2013 recipient is 
Adrienne Corral 
who received her 

MFA from the costume production program this 
spring.  She was awarded entry to the US Institute 
for Theatre Technology nationals for her craft work.  
During the past year, Adrienne has served as a 
graduate teaching assistant in the department.   

 
Paul Green’s 

The House of Connelly a big hit! 
On Sunday, June 20th at 3 p.m., “Almost Ready: A 
Series of Plays by North Carolina Writers” ended its 
monthly year-long series with Paul Green’s The 
House of Connelly.  The cast of 16 talented actors 
performed the staged reading, which was 
masterfully directed by Burning Coal’s artistic 
director, Jerome Davis.  The rain was coming 
down outside by cats and dogs (as it did often this 
summer) but still an enthusiastic audience braved 
the weather and completely enjoyed this full-length 
play performed on an unbelievably small stage.  
Hats off to Richard Krawiec of “Playground, A 
Theatre Cooperative” and “The ArtsCenter of 
Carrboro” for ending their Series with a play that 
was not an “almost ready” play, but was in fact 
performed as the first play of the Group Theatre in 
1931 in New York.  
 

Marsha Warren, Paul Green Fdn.  P.O. Box 2624, Chapel 
Hill, NC 27515 www.paulgreen.org, paulgreenfdn@gmail.com  
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